
For the success of this Bible printing campaign! May many Canadian churches get involved in helping
print Bibles for Eastern Apurímac Quechua speakers. 
For the distribution of the Eastern Apurímac Quechua Bible. Pray for open hearts and transformation
among the 400,000 people in Peru who will soon have access to the entire Bible for the first time! 
For the smooth printing process with the printer in Brazil. May God prevent any delays. 
For local church leaders as they equip their congregations to read and engage with the full Bible for the
first time. 
For the success of literacy programs amongst Eastern Apurímac Quechua speakers, so people can read
the Bible for themselves. 
For fewer COVID-19 cases and lifted restrictions, so that the team can travel to different communities to
promote Scripture use and engagement, train Sunday School teachers and help plant churches. 
For food aid provided by AIDIA, and the distribution of baskets with basic necessities within the focus
communities. AIDIA Director Luis Cervantes explains, “This assistance allows us to reach the homes of
many unbelievers so that we can share the Gospel with them as well as help them with their physical
needs.”
For growing attendance at the “Shalom” Christian school started by AIDIA. May it be well established in
the Quechua community and help fund AIDIA ministries. 
For AIDIA’s Sunday School team and its many training and discipleship activities in 2022. 
For the planning of Bible translation projects in other languages this year. 

 
 

Please join us in prayer for the following requests from AIDIA, our local Quechua Bible translation
project in Peru: 

AIDIA Prayer Requests


